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  Usagi Yojimbo Stan Sakai,2018-06-14 Stan Sakai’s
Usagi Yojimbo is a popular all-ages graphic novel
series that chronicles the action-packed
wanderings of a ronin in feudal Japan ― as told
with anthropomorphic animals. For the first ten
years of his career, the battling bunny was
published by Fantagraphics Books. This slipcase
set collects that entire run (previously published
as seven trade paperbacks). With over 1000 pages
of story, this is the complete, definitive, early
Usagi with plenty of extras for fans and
collectors.
  The Joker: A Celebration of 75 Years Bill
Finger,Dennis O'Neil,2014-07-22 Celebrating Batman
and Joker's seventy-five years as cultural icons,
this Joker Anthology collects stories from the
characters seven decades as the greatest villain
in comics. Featuring stories from BATMAN #1, 5,
25, 32, 85, 163, 251, 427, BATMAN #15 (THE NEW
52), DETECTIVE COMICS #64, 168, 180, 475, 476,
726, 741, 826, DETECTIVE COMICS #1 (THE NEW 52),
WORLD'S FINEST COMICS #61, SUPERMAN #9 and BATMAN:
LEGENDS OF THE DARK KNIGHT #66.
  Batman: The Dark Knight Returns Frank
Miller,1997-05-01 A NEW YORK TIMES Bestseller!
Hailed as a comics masterpiece, THE DARK KNIGHT
RETURNS is Frank Miller's (300 and SIN CITY)
reinvention of the legend of Batman. It remains an
undisputed classic, one of the most influential
stories ever told in comics, and is a book cited
by the filmmakers as an inspiration for the most
recent Batman movies. It is ten years after an
aging Batman has retired and Gotham City has sunk
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deeper into decadence and lawlessness. Now, as his
city needs him most, the Dark Knight returns in a
blaze of glory. Joined by Carrie Kelly, a teenage
female Robin, Batman takes to the streets to end
the threat of the mutant gangs that have overrun
the city. And after facing off against his two
greatest enemies, the Joker and Two-Face, for the
final time, Batman finds himself in mortal combat
with his former ally, Superman, in a battle that
only one of them will survive. This collection is
hailed as a comics masterpiece and was responsible
for the launch of the Christopher Nolan Batman
movies. This volume collects BATMAN: THE DARK
KNIGHT RETURNS #1-4.
  Batman Black & White James Tynion IV,Emma
Rios,G. Willow Wilson,Paul Dini,2021-09-14 A
brand-new incarnation of the groundbreaking
anthology series, celebrating its 25th
anniversary! There is good. There is evil. And
there will always be Batman Black & White. This
incredible collection features stories digging
into the entire Batman mythos: the Batcave, the
Batmobile, The Joker, Poison Ivy, Two-Face, Jace
Fox, ninja man-bats, and even Batmen of alternate
worlds. All done by some of the best creators
working in comics today, including James Tynion
IV, John Ridley, Mariko Tamaki, Jorge Jimenez,
Andy Kubert, Joshua Williamson, and more! Collects
Batman Black & White #1-6.
  The Art of the Batman James Field,2022-04-19 The
official behind-the-scenes companion book to Matt
Reeves' The Batman The Art of The Batman is the
official behind-the-scenes illustrated tie-in book
to the highly-anticipated Matt Reeves
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(Cloverfield, Dawn of the Planet of the Apes, War
for the Planet of the Apes) film, coming to
theaters March 4, 2022. Set during Batman's second
year as a crime fighter, this unique, noir-
inspired take on the Dark Knight serves as a
return to the character's roots and stars Robert
Pattinson as Bruce Wayne, Zoë Kravitz as Selina
Kyle/Catwoman, Paul Dano as The Riddler, Jeffrey
Wright as Commissioner Gordon, and Colin Farrell
as The Penguin. Readers will get an insider's look
at the film's production process through character
designs, vehicle and gadget designs, and
background paintings, alongside original
commentary and interviews from the filmmakers,
cast, production designer, and conceptual artists.
  Batman: Bruce Wayne - Fugitive (New Edition) Ed
Brubaker,Greg Rucka,Devin Grayson,2014-07-15
Indicted for killing his sometime girlfriend
Vesper Fairchild, Bruce Wayne is sent to Blackgate
Prison...only to escape, launching a citywide
manhunt. Now Batman has now gone to ground --
renouncing his true identity and operating deeper
in the shadows than ever before. It falls to his
extended family -- Nightwing, Robin, Oracle,
Batgirl, Spoiler, and Alfred to figure out who
really did commit the murder. While the clues
point to a possible setup, no one can deny that
those same clues might point to Batman's actual
guilt. This new, single-volume edition includes
never before reprinted stories. Collects BATMAN
#603-607, DETECTIVE COMICS #768-775, BATMAN:
GOTHAM KNIGHTS #29-32 and BATGIRL #29 and 33.
  Batman: Prodigal Chuck Dixon,2019-01-08 Barely
recovered from his injuries at the hands of the
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villain Bane, Bruce Wayne approaches longtime ward
Dick Grayson to take on the mantle of Batman. The
KNIGHTFALL saga continues with BATMAN: PRODIGAL,
collecting this long-out-of-print classic Batman
tale. After the game-changing events of
Knightfall, Bruce Wayne asks Dick Grayson, now the
hero known as Nightwing, to take his place while
he recovers and reexamines his quest for justice.
As Batman, Dick will learn the responsibility and
pressure that his former mentor Bruce Wayne bore
as the Dark Knight. But when the maniacal Two-Face
returns, the new Batman must overcome his
childhood demons to defeat the first villain he
ever faced! Part of a massive 25th anniversary
recut of the entire Batman: Knightfall saga, this
graphic novel Collects Batman #512-514, Batman:
Shadow of The Bat #32-34, Robin #0, 11-13 and
Detective Comics #679-681. Collect the complete
Knightfall Saga, now re-cut in its entirety for
the first time ever! Batman: Prelude to Knightfall
Batman: Knightfall Vol. 1 Batman: Knightfall Vol.
2 Batman: Knightquest: The Crusade Vol. 1 Batman:
Knightquest: The Crusade Vol. 2 Batman:
Knightquest: The Search Batman: Knightsend Batman:
Prodigal Batman: Troika
  DC Comics: Villains of Gotham City (Tiny Book)
Insight Editions,Mike Avila,2020-09-29 Explore the
mysteries of Batman's Gotham City in this
miniature art book. Throughout Batman's rich comic
book history his home of Gotham City has been a
minefield of dangerous foes and exciting
adventures. Now, fans can hold the details of this
sprawling metropolis in the palm of their hand
with DC Comics: Field Guide to Gotham City.
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Featuring intriguing secrets and fascinating
details, this colorful illustrated mini book
exposes the underbelly of Gotham City and all the
characters that dwell within. Part of Insight
Editions' new collectible series of mini books,
this is the perfect gift for any DC Comics fan.
  Batman by Scott Snyder & Greg Capullo Omnibus
Vol. 2 Scott Snyder,2021-11-23 Continuing Scott
Snyder and Greg Capullo's prolific Batman saga,
Batman by Scott Snyder and Greg Capullo Omnibus
Vol. 2 encompasses their run on The New 52 and
more! The best-selling Batman epic from the team
that brought you DARK NIGHTS: METAL starts here!
In this first of two omnibus collections,
acclaimed storytellers Scott Snyder and Greg
Capullo introduce the Caped Crusader to the Court
of Owls, terrorize the whole Bat-Family with the
Joker's faceless return in Death of the Family and
retell Batman's origin for a new generation during
the pivotal Zero Year! This second volume collects
Batman #34-52; Detective Comics #27; Batman Annual
#3-4; Batman: Futures End #1; DC Sneak Peek:
Batman #1; Detective Comics #1000 and Batman: Last
Knight on Earth #1-3.
  Batman Vol. 10: Epilogue Scott Snyder,2016-12-20
NEW YORK TIMES best-selling series! THE LAST
CHAPTERS… As acclaimed writer Scott Snyder draws
the final curtain on his game-changing Batman
series, the newly returned Dark Knight battles
familiar foes and new enemies. These exquisite
stand-alone stories take the Dark Knight into an
alternate dystopian future as well as deep into
his own past, questioning who he is, how he came
to be and what his legacy must be… Authors Scott
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Snyder (AMERICAN VAMPIRE) and James Tynion IV
(BATMAN ETERNAL) are joined by artists Greg
Capullo (Spawn), Roge Antonio (BATMAN AND ROBIN
ETERNAL), ACO (MIDNIGHTER) and Riley Rossmo
(CONSTANTINE: THE HELLBLAZER) in BATMAN VOLUME 10:
EPILOGUE. This final volume collects BATMAN
#51-52, BATMAN: FUTURES END #1, BATMAN ANNUAL #4
and a special preview of BATMAN: REBIRTH #1.
  Batman: No Man's Land Vol. 2 Greg Rucka,Chuck
Dixon,Dennis O'Neil,Kelley Puckett,Scott
Beatty,John Ostrander,2015-03-17 After suffering a
cataclysmic earthquake, the U.S. government has
deemed Gotham City uninhabitable and ordered all
citizens to leave. It is now months later and
those that have refused to vacate 'No Man's Land'
live amidst a citywide turf war inwhich the
strongest prey on the weak. Batman and his allies
continue their fight to save Gotham during its
darkest hour. Taking on a new costume and persona
as Batgirl, the Huntress joins forces with Barbara
Gordon, the former Batgirl, while Nightwing, the
former Robin, tries to help the city's remaining
citizens in any way he can. But as Batman begins
to realize that he is fighting a fight he can't
win, he collapses into a state of despair from
which he may never recover. BATMAN: NO MAN'S LAND
VOL. 2 collects stories from some of the great
Dark Knight scribes of all-time, including Denny
O'Neil, Greg Rucka, Kelley Puckett and Chuck
Dixon. Collects BATMAN #567-568, DETECTIVE COMICS
#734-735, BATMAN: LEGENDS OF THE DARK KNIGHT
#119-121, BATMAN: SHADOW OF THE BAT #87-88, BATMAN
CHRONICLES #17, ROBIN #67, NIGHTWING #35-37,
CATWOMAN #72-74, AZRAEL: AGENT OF THE BAT #56-57
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and YOUNG JUSTICE: NO MAN'S LAND #1.
  Batman Vol. 1: The Court of Owls (The New 52)
Scott Snyder,Greg Capullo,2012 #1 New York Times
Best Seller! Following his ground-breaking,
critically acclaimed run on Detective Comics,
writer Scott Snyder (American Vampire) alongside
artist Greg Capullo (Spawn) begins a new era of
The Dark Knight with the relaunch of Batman, as a
part of DC Comics—The New 52! After a series of
brutal murders rocks Gotham City, Batman begins to
realize that perhaps these crimes go far deeper
than appearances suggest. As the Caped Crusader
begins to unravel this deadly mystery, he
discovers a conspiracy going back to his youth and
beyond to the origins of the city he's sworn to
protect. Could the Court of Owls, once thought to
be nothing more than an urban legend, be behind
the crime and corruption? Or is Bruce Wayne losing
his grip on sanity and falling prey to the
pressures of his war on crime?
  Batman Andrew Farago,Gina McIntyre,2022-12-06
Explore over eighty years of Batman history in
this updated official edition featuring a wealth
of new content, including a new chapter on
acclaimed feature film The Batman. Filled with
exclusive insert items that further deepen the
reading experience, this updated edition of
Batman: The Definitive History of the Dark Knight
in Comics, Film, and Beyond is the ultimate
exploration of a true legend whose impact on our
culture has no limits.
  Batman: Nightwalker Marie Lu,2018-01-02 This
dark and twisty BATMAN in the blockbuster DC Icons
series is an action-packed thrill ride from #1 New
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York Times bestselling author MARIE LU. AN INSTANT
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Before he was Batman, he
was Bruce Wayne. A reckless boy willing to break
the rules for a girl who may be his worst enemy.
The Nightwalkers are terrorizing Gotham City, and
Bruce Wayne is next on their list. Bruce is
turning eighteen and inheriting his family's
fortune, not to mention the keys to Wayne
Industries and all the tech gadgetry that he could
ever desire. But on the way home from his birthday
party, he makes an impulsive choice that leads to
community service at Arkham Asylum, the infamous
prison. There, he meets Madeleine Wallace, a
brilliant killer with ties to the Nightwalkers. A
girl who will only speak to Bruce. She is the
mystery he must unravel, but is he convincing her
to divulge her secrets, or is he feeding her the
information she needs to bring Gotham City to its
knees? Bruce Wayne is proof that you don't need
superpowers to be a super hero, but can he survive
Madeleine's game of tense intrigue and deception?
Act fast! The first printing includes a poster of
Bruce! Each first printing in the DC Icons series
will have a limited-edition poster--collect them
all to create the full image! Masterful. . . . A
great story for any Dark Knight fan. --Den of Geek
Don't miss the rest of the DC Icons series! Read
them in any order you choose: * Wonder Woman:
Warbringer by Leigh Bardugo * Catwoman:
Soulstealer by Sarah J. Maas * Superman:
Dawnbreaker by Matt de la Peña
  Strange Adventures (2020-2021) #2 Tom
King,2020-06-16 What is the truth about Adam
Strange? When an activist who publicly accused him
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of war crimes ends up dead, the public begins to
doubt Strange’s stories about his adventures on
the planet Rann-and he’s even starting to doubt
himself. It’s going to take a special investigator
to get the truth, and he’s going to have to tear
apart Adam Strange’s life and reputation to do it.
A special miniseries set on two worlds, it takes
two artists to bring Strange Adventures to life.
Mitch Gerads tackles the earthbound sequences,
while Doc Shaner launches us into space. And it’s
all written by Tom King, the Eisner Award-winning
writer who brought you Mister Miracle, Omega Men,
and Sheriff of Babylon.What is the truth about
Adam Strange? When an activist who publicly
accused him of war crimes ends up dead, the public
begins to doubt Strange’s stories about his
adventures on the planet Rann-and he’s even
starting to doubt himself. It’s going to take a
special investigator to get the truth, and he’s
going to have to tear apart Adam Strange’s life
and reputation to do it. A special miniseries set
on two worlds, it takes two artists to bring
Strange Adventures to life. Mitch Gerads tackles
the earthbound sequences, while Doc Shaner
launches us into space. And it’s all written by
Tom King, the Eisner Award-winning writer who
brought you Mister Miracle, Omega Men, and Sheriff
of Babylon.
  Once & Future Book One Deluxe Edition Kieron
Gillen,2021-11-17 WHAT IF ALL THE LEGENDS ARE
TRUE? Retired monster hunter Bridgette McGuire
knows that they are. And when a group of
Nationalists uncover the fabled scabbard of
Excalibur in order to bring King Arthur back from
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the dead to reclaim England, she will be the only
one who can stop them. In order to do so, she’ll
need to pull her unsuspecting academic grandson,
Duncan, into a deadly world of myth and prophecy.
Their quest will lead them to confront the
complicated history of their family, confront the
deadly secrets of England’s past, and throw the
Otherworld into shambles, allowing for new legends
and characters to make their appearance--and bring
a world of trouble along with them.
  Absolute Batman: The Killing Joke (30th
Anniversary Edition) Alan Moore,2018-09-11 One bad
day. Freed once again from the confines of Arkham
Asylum, The Joker is out to prove a deranged
point. And he's going to use Gotham City's top
cop, commissioner Jim Gordon, and his brilliant
daughter Barbara (a.k.a. Batgirl) to do it. Now
Batman must race to stop his archnemesis before
his reign of terror claims two of the Dark
Knight's closest friends. Critically acclaimed
author Alan Moore redefined graphic novel story-
telling with Watchmen and V for Vendetta. In
Batman: The Killing Joke, he takes on the origin
of comics' greatest super-villain, The Joker, and
changes Batman's world forever. Absolute Batman:
The Killing Joke (30th Anniversary Edition)
includes both the recolored art by artist Brian
Bolland and the original colors by John Higgins,
along with the never-before-published scripts, and
numerous Batman and Joker sketches and stories by
Bolland. Collects Batman: Black and White #4;
Batman: The Killing Joke; Countdown #31; Cover
Story: The DC Comics Art of Brian Bolland; Joker:
Last Laugh #1, #6; Joker's Greatest Stories Ever
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Told; Who's Who in the DC Universe #13 and Wonder
Woman #96.
  Batman Classic: Meet the Super Heroes Michael
Teitelbaum,2009-12-22 When an evil dragon attacks
Gotham City, Batman knows he can't stop it by
himself. With Superman and Wonder Woman fighting
by his side, there is nothing these three Super
Heroes can't do!
  Batman/Fortnite: Zero Point Christos
Gage,2021-09-07 When a crack splits the sky above
Gotham City, Batman is pulled into a bizarre and
unfamiliar world, with no memory of who he is or
where he came from… As he fights to recall his
past and escape an endless loop of chaos and
struggle, he’ll come face to face for the first
time with the likes of Renegade Raider, Fishstick,
an Bandolier-as well as others who seem impossibly
familiar to him. While the World's Greatest
Detective strives to make sense of this strange
new world, he’ll uncover the shocking truth about
the Island, what lies beyond the Loop, and how
everything is connected to the mysterious Zero
Point. dBatman/Fortnite: Zero Point uncovers
secrets never before revealed in, the game or
anywhere else! Every fan of Batman, Fortnite,
stunning art ,and edge-of-your-seat excitement
won't want to miss the Caped Crusader facing off
against Fortnite champions on the Island, in a
desperate attempt to save not only himself, but
other familiar faces from the DCU…and perhaps the
Multiverse itself! Collects issues 1-6 of the
global bestselling series. Please note: This
digital comic purchase DOES NOT include any
redeemable code for Fortnite in-game bonus
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rewards.
  Hush Jeph Loeb,Jim Lee,Scott Williams,2003 When
all of Batman's enemies begin acting out of
character, the hero sets out to uncover the
mastermind behind the strange phenomena.
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